ANTRIM PILANNING BOARD

May 28, 1981

Present: Harvey Goodwin, Vice Chairman, and Katherine Wasserloos. A quortm was
not present,

Randy and Deanna Moudry - Helt Hill Road

Mr, and Mrs. Moundry informally discussed a three-lot subdivision of
their 142.2 acre property on Holt Hill Road (class VI road)., Lot I,20 acres-
divided from the rest of the property by the road; Lot II,50 acres, and Lot III,
72 acres, They were instructed that the road must be brought up to Class V

standards before a subdivision could be approved in accordance with the Sub-
division Regulations.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m.
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